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Dr. Zareena Gani, Associate Professor (Teaching), Mechanical Engineering, Dr. Eral 

Bele, Associate Professor, Mechanical Engineering, and Dr. Vikram Singh, Associate 

Professor, Mechanical Engineering from University College London (UCL) visited our 

campus on 22.07.2024 to discuss the possible collaboration and joint degree program to 

be offered to Mechanical students. 

Our Hon. Vice –Chancellor, Registrar, Director (IQAC), Director (CIR), Dean (SMS) and 

HoD (Mechanical Engineering) participated in the discussion. 

They also interacted with Mechanical students in the Seminar Hall -I and briefed them 

about their institute. Then they visited the lab of Mechanical Engineering Department. 

The visit was extremely productive. 
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